
 

 

 

 

 

The New Brunswick Aviation Museum, with the support of Irving Oil, is proud to 

announce the recipients of the first NBAM-Irving Oil Aviation Scholarships. This 

prestigious scholarship is awarded to two outstanding students who demonstrate a 

passion for aviation and/or aerospace and a commitment to academic excellence. 

 Liam Skedgel (Dieppe, NB) is in his second year at the Moncton Flight 

School pursuing a Diploma in Aviation Technology.  He has demonstrated 

exceptional academic performance and leadership qualities.  Liam also 

represented our province as a member of the New Brunswick Football team 

winning the ACL Championship in 2022. 

Megan Skedgel (Quispamsis, NB) is starting her first year at the Moncton 

Flight School also pursuing a Diploma in Aviation Technology.  She has 

earned this scholarship by demonstrating her passion for aviation and her 

leadership qualities as varsity basketball captain of the Kennebecasis Valley 

High School team.    

 

These exceptional students have shown remarkable dedication to their studies and a 

profound interest in the field of aviation. Their achievements reflect the core values of the 

NBAM-Irving Oil Aviation Scholarship program: excellence, innovation, and a passion 

for advancing the aviation/aerospace industry. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Liam and Megan wish them continued success 

in their educational and professional endeavors.  

The NBAM-Irving Oil Aviation Scholarship is a testament to our commitment to 

fostering talent and supporting the next generation of aviation and aerospace 

professionals. We thank all applicants for their interest and commend their achievements. 
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